
Clarkston SGA Executive Meeting 10/15/2024 

Meeting Called to order: 9:10 a.m. by Izzy Dougan. 

Attendees: Izzy Dougan – SGA Executive Vice President; Ben Crawford – SGA Vice President of 

Communications; Paul Boyd – SGA Advisor; Lauren Kimbler – SGA Program Assistant. 

Meeting Minutes: 

1. Discussed concessions signs. Ben Crawford set them all out and we’ve decided to wait and see 

what happens. Izzy Dougan and Paul Boyd will talk to Chad Miltenberger about it later. Paul 

Boyd informed that we don’t want to overcrowd the signage. Izzy Dougan put forth that the 

acrylic sign holders would space out the signage so it wouldn’t be so busy.  

2. Discussed the Allen Sutton meeting. We still don’t know the date or timing. 

3. Moved on to the ESL presentation. Determined that there would be two presentations: one on 

Tuesday night and one on Thursday morning. 

4. Photos have been submitted for SGA Bios. 

5. Discussed State Representative Luncheon: date is still to be determined. 

6. Board meeting 10/23/24, to be confirmed with Chad Miltenberger. Still to be determined 

whether to have Taco Bell or Subway.  

7. Resource Fair is coming up. Paul Boyd needs to talk to Marci Nixon (orchestrator) about SGA 

involvement in this event.  

8. Discussed the need for faculty to be judges in the pumpkin carving contest and costume carving 

contest. Paul Boyd will contact WWCC faculty.  

9. Lauren Kimbler brought up the Haunted Palouse, Paul Boyd said the Level II nursing students will 

be unable or unwilling to go. Will ask other clubs at SCC about it later. 

10. Izzy Dougan reminded that Stuff a Plush occurs on 11/18/24 from 1:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

11. Discussed Parades: KT will be at the Veterans Day Parade. 

12. Izzy Dougan inquired about the situation with the new fitness center monitor applications. Paul 

Boyd informed that the process would be quick for two and more difficult for the other two. 

Paul put forth the question of whether or not the fitness center should be open on Fridays. Izzy 

Dougan, Paul Boyd, and Ben Crawford voted yes.  

13. The Constitution needs to be updated. 

14. Discussed the WWCC SGA Meeting between both campus’s SGAs on Mondays. Ben Crawford 

still needs to RSVP for these. Discussed possible agendas for this meeting. 

15. Discussed Fruit Bowls: one of the nursing students has an allergy to oranges so we will not be 

putting oranges in the bowl going into the nursing building from now on. 

16. Discussed AED and Narcan distribution across campus. We need to have an AED in the 

Workforce Training Center. Ben Crawford proposed that we offer a CPR class for the students. 

17. Discussed budgets. 

  

Meeting Adjourned: 10:35 by Ben Crawford 

 

 


